
Delegation from the Anti-Money Laundering Office (AMLO) in 

Thailand (9/17) 

On 17 September, a delegation from the Anti-Money Laundering Office (AMLO) visited 

UNAFEI. UNAFEI faculty and staff met eleven (11) officers and presented on how 

UNAFEI conducts its international training courses. Although it was a half-day 

programme, the discussions were very fruitful.       

 

With the delegation of AMLO 

 


